Dear (insert name),

I'm writing to ask for approval to attend the Digistar Users Group meeting 26-30 September in Lucerne, Switzerland.

The Digistar Users Group is an international organization of planetariums that use our planetarium software to inspire the guests that visit theaters like ours.  The group's members share content and help each other to develop content for use in our dome.  Each year the conference is in a different location.  This year it is in Lucerne, Switzerland.

While there are many great benefits to attending, here are a few practical reasons why I feel its beneficial for me and our planetarium:

· Meet with the engineers who design the software – provide our feedback for future development and enhancements.

· Learn about what is new in planetarium technology including new projectors

· Present a session on what we are doing

· Watch presentations of dome content created by other users – and we get to have a copy we can use on our dome

· Discuss techniques and tips for live presentations shared by the community

· Get additional free hands-on training in hardware and software

· Discuss innovative ideas with fellow Digistar users

You can find more information about the upcoming conference at 

https://verkehrshaus.ch/dug2022
I hope you will consider and approve my participation in the Digistar Users Group.  I look forward to bringing back insights and content to share with our entire team.

Regards, 

(Your name)

